
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The Housing Authority of the City of Daytona 
Beach hereby provides the following notice:

Public Hearing: FY 2025 Annual Plan Amendment

Friday, October 25, 2024 at 10:00 A.M
Housing Authority of the City of Daytona Beach
211 N. Ridgewood Avenue
Daytona Beach, Florida 32114

The public hearing will be held for the purpose of receiving comments on a 
Significant Amendment to the Agency’s 2025 Annual Plan as required by 
the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development.

The amendment will be available for review for a 45-day public comment 
period from September 8, 2024 – October 24, 2024 at the above address 
and on our website at www.dbhafl.org.

Any person wishing to comment on the amendment may file his or her 
written comments with the Chief Executive Officer no later than 5:00 P.M., 
October 24, 2024.

All comments will be considered in preparing the final plan before submittal 
to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development.

Reasonable Accommodation:  The Housing Authority of the City of Daytona Beach will provide 
reasonable accommodations under its program rules, policies, practices or services when such 
accommodation will permit a person with disabilities to benefit from such accommodation.   Disabled 
persons are asked to notify HDB staff should an accommodation be required. 

The Housing Authority of the City of Daytona Beach does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, 
ancestry, sexual orientation, age, familial status, or physical or mental disability in the access to its programs for employment, or in 
its activities, functions or services.  

http://www.dbhafl.org

